Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes November 7, 2014 Bert Willard, Secretary

Attendance: Alan Ankers, Henry Cox, Marc Lamere, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. Guest: Sylvia Willard, Anne-Marie Brako.

Documents Presented:

None.

Old Business:

Approve Meeting Minutes:

The minutes for the October 3, 2014 meeting were approved as amended.

Spalding to Banta Boardwalk:

Alan reported having met with Joe March, Rick Amodei, and a representative from Solid Earth to review the trail from the boardwalk to Banta-Davis. Alan informed them, that once the east end of the boardwalk is staked, the Trails Committee would prefer to cut the trail. Work will likely start at the end of November.

Elliott Preserve Trail Work:

Steve has installed the plaque on the new bench.

While there, he noted that the rebar anchor can be pulled out easily because of the sand.

Rangeway Conservation Land:

Marc presented a map showing the location of the four bridges to be built.

Russell Street Senior Housing:

Access to the conservation land will be from a paved turn around designed for mail delivery. There will be three parking spaces, and a Kiosk will be allowed. There will be no parking on Russell Street.

Davis Road Trail Easement:

Sylvia reported that the private sports court does not enter the town trail easement, and that it misses the 100-year flood zone and wetland.

Davis Corridor Boardwalk Planning:

Last minute details were discussed.

Trail Signs and Intersection Numbering:

Steve wants to install the signs after the Davis Corridor boardwalk is completed.

New Business:

Town Forest Habitat Assessment:

The Conservation Commission has given approval to build the Coyote Rock Trail.

Trail Work Since Last Meeting:

Marc cut six trees on the Rangeway Conservation Area.

Henry cut one leaning tree on the Davis Corridor.

Plan November Activities:

This years Post Thanksgiving Day walk will be into the Acton trails complex. Steve will walk the trails beforehand to determine timing.

Schedule next meeting:

The next meeting will be December 5, 2014.